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Principal’s Message  
 It is hard to believe that I’m writing the 

last principal’s message for the current school 

year.  It seems like it was just last month that 

I was writing my first message to start the 

school year. Time has flown by and as always, 

the end of school brings many things that we 

need to get done to finish the year.  

 I would like to thank everyone for 

allowing me the opportunity to be involved in 

your childrens’ lives at Shelley. I feel that we 

have such great parents that care deeply about 

each of their children and that by working with 

each other we will be able to provide a solid 

educational foundation for them to build on. 

 May is also our testing time. We have 

begun our State Core tests and they will 

continue for the next few weeks until they are 

completed. This is our students’ opportunity to 

really shine and show what they have learned 

this year. Please have your students here on 

time, well rested, and ready to do their best! I 

am excited to see our results; I believe that we 

will do well.  

  Shelley has a rich tradition of 

curriculum-connected activities at the end of 

the school year.  We will continue with our class 

activities, Dance Festival and Field Day.  Please 

remember to check your child’s backpack or 

your email for your teacher’s communications 

about what is happening in their classes as the 

end of the year comes closer. This newsletter 

will provide information that will be helpful in 

planning your schedule so as not to miss your 

child’s classroom and school activities. Our 

teachers and staff are doing all they can to 

make sure your children are receiving 

educational instruction right until the last day. 

We value your trust in us as educators and we 

thank you for being great parents! 

          Thank you for all that you do to make 

Shelley the best place to be! I appreciate all 

the support and help you give to our school and 

to your children.  

 

Thank you, 

Mike Ericksen 

2014/15 yearbook 
Available  

This year's book will be packed with fun 

school year memories in full color!  The cost is 

$15.00 while supplies last (we still have a few 

left). Order forms are available in the main 

office. 

Moving or Changing 

Schools 
 If you move from the Shelley School 

area during the summer or enroll in a different 

school, please notify our office.  Be sure to 

leave a voicemail message if no one answers.   

We will be available in the office most 

Wednesday mornings. 



Retirements Announced 
Congratulations and Best Wishes to 

Anita Lyons, Kim Bethers and Ora Jean Brown. 

Anita Lyons has 38 years of service, Kim 

Bethers has 23 years of service and Ora Jean 

Brown has 30 years of service.  These ladies 

have touched a great number of lives.  

An open house will be held in Anita Lyons’  

honor on Friday, May 8, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

at Shelley Elementary.  This will be a time when 

former (and current) students may come by 

with parents and family to express gratitude, 

share memories, and wish her well.  

Refreshments will be served.   

Kim Bethers and Ora Jean Brown have 

elected to not have a retirement party.  Please 

take a moment and express your appreciation 

to Kim or Ora Jean for their many years of 

service as you interact with them during the 

next few weeks.   

All three will be missed.  We wish them a 

happy and enjoyable retirement. 

SUMMER READING 

PROGRAMS 
 Summer is just around the corner and it 

is time to think about Summer Reading here at 

Shelley Elementary.  The Take Home Library 

and the School Library will be open 

Wednesdays from 9-11 a.m. all summer long 

(except the week of July 24).   

Take Home Reading Library 
 Thank you to all those volunteers that 

have helped this year.  The THRL could not run 

without all your hours of service.  Thank you to 

the grade level volunteers.  Make sure you have 

taken a "thank you" gift from the box on the 

table.  Please fill out a survey form located in 

the second box on the table in the THRL room 

and sign up to help with inventory on the sheet 

posted on the white board.  Thanks again for all 

your help to make this program run smoothly.   

 We are in need of gallon ziploc type 

baggies: Slider type baggies are easier for 

little finger to close.  NO lost books are always 

a good thing.  Please DO NOT send the type 

that have the pleated bottoms, some of our 

books won't fit in them.  Please send your 

gallon baggie donation clearly marked THRL to 

school with your child.  They can either give it 

to the office or their teacher.  Thank you so 

much.  We still need close to 500 baggies to 

begin our next school year.  Thank you!!! 
 We are also in need of toy donations:  

We would love to have some new PRE-School 

age toy donations.  NO cloth type toys, since 

those cannot be kept clean.  NOTHING small 

that would fit in a mouth!!  Please bring those 

donations to the THRL room or leave in the 

office.  Thank you!! 

Shelley Library 
 Please come and enjoy Story time 

each Wednesday at 10 a.m.  A Shelley teacher 

will read to all those who wish to 

come.   Remember reading is a fun and 

important skill in learning.   

WE NEED YOUR HELP: 

 Our school library is undergoing a major 

project. We are cleaning all the books in the 

library and switching the bar codes to the 

backs of all books.  We would love some 

volunteer help in the process.  We need as 

many hands/helpers to come on May 19th and 

20th for a few hours between the hours of 8-

11:45 a.m. & 12:30-3:30 p.m.  Please contact Bev 

Cook at bcook@alpinedistrict.org if you have a 

few hours to donate.   

Battle of the Books (BOB) 
BOB lists will be available very soon.  We 

will post lists as soon as we get the finalized 

list.  Look for a list to be posted on the Shelley 

website and on the BOB wall this 

summer.  Begin reading the books now for the 

battles.  

mailto:bcook@alpinedistrict.org


End of Year Programs 
  For your planning purposes, please note 

that this year’s Dance Festival and Field Day 

will again be on two separate days at Shelley 

Elementary.  Our Dance Festival will be the 

morning of Friday, May 22, from 9:45 to 11:00 

a.m.  We will need all students (K-6) to plan on 

arriving promptly at the Track 2 start time of 

9:15 a.m.  Kindergarten students who remain at 

school after the program will be dismissed at 

12:00 p.m. with the exception of the OEK 

students who will still stay for the afternoon.  

All other students will have regular work and 

activities in their individual classrooms for the 

afternoon, and will then be dismissed at 3:30 

p.m. 

 There will be no school on Monday, May 

25 in honor of Memorial Day.  Then on 
Tuesday, May 26, we will have another 
school-wide common start day with students 

1st-6th and all Kindergarteners coming again at 

the 9:15 a.m. start time. Kindergarten through 

2nd grade will have their field day activities 

throughout the morning time.  3rd grades will be 

doing individual class activities for the morning.  

Kindergarten students will be able to visit the 

concession stands after their field day 

activities, and then will dismiss at 12:00 p.m.  

OEK and 1st – 6th graders will have their regular 

lunch and recess schedule, beginning at 11:00 

a.m.  Lunch served on that day will be Tuesday’s 

pizza menu, and students will be eating outside, 

“picnic style”.  The afternoon will then be Field 

Day for 3rd – 5th grades.  The 6th Grade will be 

having an end of year celebration. The OEK 

class and 1st and 2nd grades will hold regular 

school activities in their individual classrooms 

for the afternoon.  Each class will have a 

scheduled time at the concessions stand as 

well.  (The Field Day concession stands have 

been a long-time tradition helping each grade 

level earn needed funds to support class 

activities as well as materials and supplies for 

the coming school year.)  All OEK and 1st – 6th 

grade students will be dismissed at 3:30 p.m.  A 

reminder letter with a more detailed schedule 

breakdown will be sent home with students in a 

week or so.   

On Wednesday, May 27 there will be an 

Awards Assembly for 4th-6th grades at 12:30 

p.m. in the gym. 

Field Day 
Field Day is coming up on Tuesday, May 

26th. It is a day of FUN and LEARNING! 

Students will get to participate in several fun 

group games, as well as visit the concession 

booths. Visiting the concession booths is a 

terrific educational experience for students. 

They get to use math in a practical hands-on, 

real-life setting; they add and subtract money; 

make decisions about purchasing; and count 

change. The money that each grade earns from 

the sale of concessions goes directly to help 

fund valuable learning activities, particularly 

field trips. THANK YOU SO MUCH to all the 

parents who donate concessions and volunteer 

their time. Parent volunteers are needed to 

help run the concessions and field day games. A 

note will be sent home soon asking for 

volunteers, or feel free to contact your child's 

teacher. We certainly couldn't do it without 

you! :)  

Last Day Schedule 
8:00 – 9:30 a.m. 

 Friday, May 29, will be the last day of 

school.   All students on both Track 1 and Track 
2 will come at 8:00 a.m. and be dismissed at 
9:30 a.m.  If you are planning to be absent on 

the last day of school, please bring a self-

addressed stamped envelope so we can mail 

home the report card and promotion slip. The 

Kindergarten classes last day of school will be 

on Thursday, May 28th at their regularly 

scheduled time. 



Concerning Student 
Placements 

On the last day of school included in with 

the report card and promotion slip, you will be 

notified of the track your child has been 

assigned for the coming school year.  As of 

August 10th you will be able to log onto 

Skyward and see your child’s teacher 
assignment.  This will allow for flexibility during 

the summer to make final adjustments due to 

student move ins and move outs to keep 

balanced class loads. 

 Each grade level team has met together 

over the past three weeks to work carefully to 

achieve the best balance possible in respect to 

gender, track times, behavior concerns, varied 

academic abilities, leadership, special needs, 

and overall general class size.  They have also 

tried to anticipate student combinations who 

might not bring out the best in each other as 

well as student combinations who would be a 

positive support.  These grade level meetings 

each represent approximately four hours of 

serious thought, discussion, and review of 

student needs and concerns.  Therefore, I am 
asking that you accept and be supportive of 
the assignment your child is given.  After 

class placements are entered in Skyward on 

August 12, forms will be available for those few 

individuals who have major and justifiable 

concerns with a particular placement.  After 

the parent completes the form, the request will 

be taken back to the grade level placement 

team involved in the initial decision, to review 

and reconsider.  Please note that in making a 

change, the class balance may then be offset 

and additional changes may need to be made 

which can quickly become problematic.  We 

hope to keep changes to a minimum, as teachers 

will have begun to prepare personalized student 

materials, etc.     

With parent support in helping the 

students look for the good in their placement 

assignment and starting to anticipate and look 

forward to the start of the school year, you 

will be off to a great new beginning!  Thank you. 

Shelley Soundz 
Whether or not you have a child in the 

group, you are all invited to bring your family to 

the Shelley Soundz Performance on Thursday, 

May 14 at 5:30 p.m. featuring an All-American 

Revue.  There's something for everyone: a bit 

of rock-n-roll with Elvis and Beatles hits and 

even a Beach Boys song. They'll go back in time 

to share some classic TV themes their Grandma 

and Grandpa grew up watching.  There's even a 

"Shrek" number and some Owl city favorites, 

plus they guarantee making everyone pretty 

"Happy!"  Come enjoy a fast-paced family show, 

all achieved within half an hour! 

From the Lunchroom  
      Thank you for another great year! It has 

been wonderful serving your students lunch 

every day! We appreciate all of our awesome 

customers!  

      As we end the school year, we would like to 

ask you to pay off lunch charges as negative 

balances will carry over to next year! Below are 

the amounts that your student will need to 

finish out the rest of the year if they are full 

pay and only eat lunch. 
 

May  
4th $31.50 11th $22.75 18th $14.00      26th $5.25 

5th $29.75 12th $21.00      19th $12.25       27th $3.50 

6th $28.00 13th $19.25      20th $10.50      28th  $1.75 

7th $26.25       14th $17.50       21st  $8.75          

8th $24.50       15th $15.75       22nd $7.00 
      There have been a few changes to the menu 

for the end of the year so we have attached a 

copy of the calendar menu for you to look at 

and be aware of those changes. 

      Thanks and have a good rest of the year 

and a great summer! 



Service Club Members for  

School Year 2015/16 
 If you are someone who likes to serve, is 

a positive example to others, and does well in 

school, you may be interested in becoming a 

member of Shelley’s Service Club.  Applications 

for the 2015-2016 school year are included in 

this newsletter or available in the 

office.  Service Club applications are due 

on Tuesday, May 19th.   Please turn applications 

in to the office (see attached).  You will be 

notified no later than Friday, May 22nd if you 

have been accepted! 

Support for  

Struggling Learners 
We are excited that Shelley Elementary 

will be receiving additional support for 

struggling learners in a number of ways as we 

look to the new school year.  We will continue 

to have a full day of Reading Recovery for 

identified 1st grade students.  Through this 

service, eight students each semester  

will be able to receive intense, daily, one-on-one 

interventions in reading.   

This coming year we will also be 

continuing with our OEK (Optional Extended 

Kindergarten) class at Shelley Elementary.  We 

currently have four regular sessions planned 

for this fall—two 9:15 a.m. morning sessions 

and two 12:40 p.m. afternoon sessions.  Then we 

will have one additional afternoon session made 

up of sixteen students identified as those who 

most need the additional support that can be 

provided by having them attend a regular 

morning session and then stay for an afternoon 

of specialized instruction and support in a 

smaller group setting extending their 

Kindergarten time to a full day.  

We have also been approved for district 

matching funds to continue our intervention 

plan called Explorer Time. We look forward to 

continuing with this intervention time for all 

students during the school day next year.  

We feel, with the variety of 

opportunities listed above, that we will be able 

to offer a solid and supportive learning 

experience for all students as we move forward 

into the new school year. 

Summer Registration 
Alpine School District leaders have 

encouraged us to have ongoing registration for 

new students throughout the summer months.  

We are designating every Wednesday morning, 

from 9 a.m. until noon when the office will be 

open for this purpose.  If you have new families 

move into your neighborhood, please let them 

know of this schedule. 

Kindergarten NEWS 
 How could it possibly be time for the last 

newsletter of the school year?  It’s been a 

great year and the kindergarten team wants to 

thank all the many wonderful parent volunteers 

who have helped make it great!  There is a 

strong community spirit here at Shelley 

Elementary.  We appreciate the interest you 

have in investing in your child’s education.  We 

feel that your child’s success is a result of a 

team effort to ensure that success… a team 

that YOU are a part of! 

 This month we will be measuring your 

child’s academic growth as we wrap up the DRA 

testing.  We sincerely thank each of you who 

have supported nightly reading with the take-

home-reading program.  Your hard work will 

surely pay off!  We will also administer the 

kindergarten assessment.  This is the same 

assessment that was given prior to school 

starting.     

     We had a fun field trip to Wheeler Farm 

last month!  Thanks to all our parent volunteers 

who went along as chaperones.  On May 7th the 

kindergarten students will have the opportunity 



to explore the differences between animal 

form and function. A representative from the 

BYU Monte L. Bean Life Science Museum will be 

coming to Shelley to present an inquiry based 

live animal show that allows students to closely 

observe differences in body parts, body 

coverings, and specialized senses in many types 

of animals.  Thank you for your generous 

contributions to our Kindergarten fund that 

have enabled our students to enjoy these fun, 

educational activities!    

     Towards the end of the month, we are 

looking forward to Field Day activities as well 

as the Shelley Dance Festival.  May will be an 

action packed, FUN-filled month for 

kindergarteners!  Thanks for all your support 

and for a GREAT year!    

1st Grade NEWS 
Wow!  This year has really flown by!  We 

have truly enjoyed teaching your children this 

year and have celebrated in their successes.   

 According to the National Education 

Association, children can lose up to three 

months of reading progress during the summer 

months.  This puts them at a disadvantage when 

they come back for second grade.  Here are 

some resources available to keep them reading 

during the summer: 

 Summer library – our library here at 

Shelley Elementary will be open each 

Wednesday from 9:00 – 11:00, with a story 

time at 10:30.   

 Take home reading will run during the 

summer as well.  Books will be traded each 

Wednesday. 

 Raz-kids will still be available through 

the school website during the summer months.  

If you are unsure of your child’s log-in 

information, please contact his/her teacher.   

 Tumblebooks is also available through 

the school website.  This is a fun website with 

both fiction and non-fiction books available. 

 We encourage you to continue reading 

with your child through the summer months so 

they do not lose the tremendous progress they 

have made. 

2nd Grade NEWS 
 Welcome Spring!  Our second graders 

have been Spring-ing into a lot of new things 

this month.  We have been working on three 

digit subtraction.  Wow!  We have mastered 

geometry along with its vocabulary of 

quadrilateral, pentagon, trapezoid, vertices and 

edges.  Working on arrays was an especially fun 

start to multiplication.  Watch out third grade 

here we come!  Our focus now is on fractions as 

we learn about equal parts.  Of course, second 

graders have always been good at sharing 

equally. 

 We have been busy doing our DRA 

testing during April.  It is so fun to see how 

each child has truly blossomed as a reader this 

year!  Thank you for putting reading as a top 

priority at your house.   

  This month we discovered that opinions 

do matter, as displayed in our writer's 

workshops.  Delightful pieces have been written 

about "Should animals wear clothes?" and 

"What's your favorite holiday?"  In the future, 

if you need an 'opinion' on something just ask a 

second grader! 

  Our field trip was full of fun and learning 

as we enjoyed the movie, "Life in the Age of 

Airplanes" on the I-max screen at Thanksgiving 

Point.  Our curiosity was heightened as we 

visited the Museum of Natural Curiosity.  We 

would highly recommend both! 

 May will be a super busy month for 

us.  We will be preparing for our dance festival 

and all the events that come with the winding 

down of the year.  We have terrific kids and 

great parents! Thank you for a successful year! 

 



3rd Grade NEWS 
 We had a great time going to the Tulip 

Festival and Highland Gardens this month. 

Thank you to all the chaperones and parents 

who donated to make our field trips possible. 

The Trader Buck Contest went well and we had 

some very interesting designs submitted. Your 

children are actively earning trader bucks to 

get ready for Trader Buck Day on May 21st. We 

are also currently testing so make sure that 

your kids get a good night’s rest and a good 

breakfast every day. Refer to your class’ 

testing schedule before planning trips.  We look 

forward to an exciting ending month and have 

loved teaching your children. 

4th Grade NEWS 
 This year in fourth grade has been 

amazing. We have enjoyed going to the Capitol, 

the DUP Museum. We were privileged having 

the Natural History Museum come do a 

presentation. We enjoyed a fabulous Mountain 

Man Rendezvous with Mr. Scott “Grizzly” 

Sorensen, the mountain man presenting at the 

end of the day. We have enjoyed many other 

assemblies throughout the year also.  

 As the year comes to a close we are 

preparing for our Trek. This is such a great 

experience for the students and helps them 

appreciate the Utah History.  

 We have learned about rocks and 

minerals, the habitats and animals of Utah, 

weather and water cycle and the soils of Utah.  

 We have learned about fractions, 

division, multiplication, area and perimeter.  

 We have worked hard on our writing 

skills and we have practiced the many language 

art skills to be better readers and writers.  

 We have also had a great time in PE, Art, 

Music and increased our Computer skills. This 

has been a great year in FOURTH GRADE!!! 

5th Grade NEWS 
 Fifth grade has many exciting activities 

planned for the month of May.  Our end of the 

year Sage testing continues.  Students will 

review the concepts they have learned by 

working on their U-TIPS computer assignments.  

This will help as a review for testing and being 

ready for 6th grade.  

 Parents are welcome to come to our 

States Fair the morning of May 20th.  Students 

should wear their Hope of America shirts and 

can bring items to display to represent their 

state.  The Fair will be open from 9:30 until 

10:40 a.m..  That same afternoon will be having 

our last talent show of the year. It has been 

amazing to see the many varied talents of our 

students.   

 Friday May 22nd we will be preforming in 

our Dance Festival.  As a tradition the Fifth 

Grade will sing the Star Spangled Banner at the 

beginning of the program.  Our dance song is 

“Footloose” and students will be wearing their 

Hope of America shirts.  We are asking them to 

wear bright colored crazy socks, shorts (check 

the school handbook on appropriate length) and 

a cowboy hat (if you already have one) or 

sunglasses.  The afternoon of the Dance 

Festival the Fifth Grade will be walking to 

Miller Park for an afternoon of fun in the sun.  

Please bring a water bottle. 

 The deadline for the Great American 

Challenge is coming up in three weeks.  Many 

students are working hard to complete this 

assignment.  Those students will be honored at 

the Awards Assembly on May 27th.   Watch for 

more detailed information on our “End of the 

Year “Activities.  As teachers we have been 

privileged to be with your students this last 

school year. Thank you parents for your 

support.  

 



6th Grade NEWS 
 

 With the year quickly coming to a close, 

sixth grade is ending full force.  The last week 

of April, we visited the Leonardo Museum in 

Salt Lake City.  There, we participated in sound 

science workshops and explored how the arts 

and sciences are integrated in the real world. 

  Two 6th grade student groups, who 

submitted films to the Freedom Festival Film 

Competition, placed in the youth division.  

Freedom Fest – by Jared Leavitt, McKay Miner 

and Trace Richardson, won second place.  The 

Values of Freedom – by Hayli Parry and Crew 

Stark, won third place.  We are so proud of 

these student’s accomplishments. 

 The month of May is a very busy month 

for 6th grade.  Following is a list of events we 

want you to be aware of: 

 Student Movie Premiers 

o May 2nd - Mrs. McGee’s Class, 10 

AM @ Towne Cinema. Free 

Admission.  

o May 9th - Mr. Engles’ Class, 10 AM 

@ Towne Cinema. Free Admission. 

o May 9th - Mrs. Ricks’ Class, 11 AM 

@ Towne Cinema. Free Admission. 

o Mrs. Riding’s Class Movie Premier - 

TBA 

 May 12 – NOVA Graduation, Shelley 

School Gym, 9:30-10:30.  

o Students should wear their NOVA 

shirts. 

 May 21st - Rocket Launch, 5:30, Shelley 

soccer field. 

o The rocket launch will be held in 

the evening this year.  Families are 

invited to attend. This is an 

optional event. 

 May 22 - Dance Festival, Shelley soccer 

field 

 May 26th – 6th Grade Yearend 

Celebration BBQ @ Martin Park, 9:15-

2:50 

 May 26th - Field day concessions – 

Shelley playground.  

o Even though 6th grade will be 

attending their end of the year 

BBQ, we will still be hosting a snow 

cone booth at the field day 

concessions. This is the only 

fundraiser that directly benefits 

6th grade.  This fundraiser helps 

us fund awesome learning 

experiences and field trips for our 

students. 

 May 28 - 6th Grade Store. This is our 

final 6th grade student store. 
 
 

 
  



Shelley’s Annual Dance Festival—Friday May 22nd, 2015 
 On this day, All 1st through 6th grade students will attend from 9:15 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  All 

kindergarten students will attend from 9:15 a.m. to noon. OEK students will stay for lunch and the rest 

of the day. For those students who usually eat breakfast before school, please note that there will be no 

7:30 a.m. breakfast served, but there will be breakfast available at 8:45 a.m. Lunch will be eaten outside 

on the grass. Chick-Fil-A will be providing two options for those that would like a chicken sandwich.  A 

lunch box for $5.00 (it includes a chicken sandwich, chips and bottle of cold water) or a chicken 

sandwich for $3.00 each.  You may pre-order your lunch box or chicken sandwich Monday, May 17th  thru 

Thursday, May 21st in the main office. 

 The Dance Festival will begin at 9:45 a.m. Kindergarten will begin after the national anthem is 

sung by the 5th Grade and dances will be performed in grade level order ending with 6th Grade.  

 Parents who choose to check a child out after the program, please wait to do so until all the 

children have returned to class. Sign him/her out with the teacher in his/her classroom. If students 

plan to return after being checked out (to go to lunch with parents, for example), they should formally 

check back in at the office. To help us teach the children courtesy, please do not take your child during 

the festival, but wait until it is over. 

 Below is the map of the field we will use for the Dance Festival. Please note that there are some 

major changes from years past. Parents will no longer be allowed to sit or stand behind the dancing area 

to the south. We will have that flagged off, so that the students have space to enter the dancing area 

from the back. You are welcome to watch from anywhere behind the flags. Please respond to faculty and 

staff who ask you to move.  

 The photo section will be for standing room only. Even if you have a child in every grade, don’t 

stay here very long. Be respectful and share the area. Everyone wants a good picture of his/her child. 

This space will also be used as an aisle. Remember we are all here to create a good experience for the 

children and for everyone in our school community.  

NEW Dance Festival Seating Plan 
North  
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2015-2016 School Meal Pricing 

 
 

 

 
 
LUNCH 
   Elementary  Junior High/Middle  High School 
Full Pay   $1.75   $2.00    $2.00 
Reduced Price  $0.40   $0.40    $0.40 
Adult/Visitor  $3.85   $3.85    $3.85 
 
 

BREAKFAST 
   Elementary  Junior High/Middle   High School 
Full Pay   $1.00   $1.10    $1.10 
Reduced Price  $0.30   $0.30    $0.30 
Adult/Visitor  $1.65   $1.65    $1.65 
 
 

 
 

School meals are nutritious and delicious!! 
They provide a wide variety of healthy menu choices! 

 
Please note – adult/visitor pricing has increased due to a new regulation stating that federal and state reimbursement funds 

cannot be used to subsidize those meals.  This would also apply to any other meals that are not reimbursable (pre-school 
children not enrolled, second meals, day care meals and Clear Creek dinner meals) 

 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://kidsactivitiesblog.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/03/myplate-creative-kab.jpg&imgrefurl=http://kidsactivitiesblog.com/11146/my-plate-for-kids&h=209&w=600&tbnid=mvjMaTH6ju7ohM:&zoom=1&docid=ILJQdxL4mD37AM&hl=en&ei=NoolVaj7N8zUoATIgoCYDQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CEgQMyhAMEA4ZA
http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.choosemyplate.gov/images/new/fruits_tips_mixed_slices5.png&imgrefurl=http://www.choosemyplate.gov/food-groups/fruits-foodgallery.html&h=235&w=224&tbnid=8b85wwnMCbjJCM:&zoom=1&docid=EClOOFYOKuYj-M&hl=en&ei=g4wlVde2JdLjoASzt4HAAQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CFMQMygXMBc


Shelley Elementary Service Club 
Application for Membership 

2015-2016 School Year 
 

If you’re someone who likes to serve, is a positive example to others, and does well in school, you 

may be interested in becoming a member of Shelley’s Service Club. 

Shelley’s Service Club members lead and serve in many ways around our school.  They help with 

morning announcements, recycling, school and PTA service projects, Back to School Night and many other 

activities.  Volunteers take turns providing service during their lunch period.  For example, Service Club 

members take at least one peer mediation shift per month, helping kids to resolve problems on the playground.  

They sell Val-o-Grams, help with the Serving with Smiles organization, collect cans for the school Food Drive, 

and pass out treats to kids who wear their Shelley t-shirt. 

Service Club volunteers work in Shelley classrooms once or twice a week before or after school.  

Students are asked to be a Teacher’s Assistant – helping the teacher with projects such as collating papers, 

putting up bulletin boards or preparing materials.  They may also choose to work one-on-one with younger 

students in a classroom.  A few of our members even help out in the office and run errands when needed. 

Members of the Service Club serve between six and eight hours a month.  This includes their Teacher 

Assistant service (1 ¼ hours per week or more), our Service Club meetings, and lunchtime activities (usually 

two shifts per month). Our meetings will be held next year on Tuesday afternoons from 3:30-4:00 p.m.  During 

the year, our group has fun service celebrations, like a movie late night or a swimming party, to reward students 

who have met their service goals. 

If this sounds like fun to you, if you feel you’re the type of person we’re looking for, and if you can 

commit to these responsibilities, complete this application and return it to the office no later than Tuesday, 

May 19
th

.  Your parent must sign the application on the back.  We will notify you of the selection outcome by 

Friday, May 22
nd

.  Thank you for your interest in Shelley’s Service Club. 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Section I:  Student Information and Commitment  ***(Please write clearly – especially email address) 

 

 Name:  _____________________________________ Home Phone:  __________________________ 

 Email Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

 Teacher (this year): _____________________________Track:  ________ Grade (this year):  ________ 

 Have you served on service club before?  ______________ If so, when?  _______________________ 

 Favorite school subjects:  _____________________________________________________________ 

 Interests and hobbies:  ________________________________________________________________ 

 After school activities and commitments:  ________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Meetings will be held 1-2 times a month on Tuesdays at 3:30 PM.  Can you attend?  _____________ 

 Track I members stay after school and Track II members arrive early once a week to help in a 

classroom.  This is an important all year commitment.  Are you able to commit to this?  ___________ 

 If selected as a service club member, will you be able to maintain mostly A’s in your classes and ensure 

that ALL homework is turned in?  _____________ 

 If you have attended Shelley, who was your core teacher last year?  ____________________________ 



 

Section II:  Student Response – Getting to know you! 

 What part of Service Club sounds like the most fun to you?  __________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 Service Club is partly fun, partly hard work.  What kind of worker are you?  _____________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 We are looking for boys and girls who are helpful, dependable, and friendly.  How would you describe 

your personality?  In what ways would you be a good leader and example to others? 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 Any other reasons why you should be selected to be a student leader at Shelley?  _________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________ 

I have reviewed my child’s application for membership in Shelley’s Service Club next school year.  My son or 

daughter, if selected, has my permission to participate. 

 

Parent Signature:  _______________________________________________  Date:  ____________________ 



May 2015 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

1 
BOOK FAIR 

BOGO FREE 

 

 

4 

 

Shelley Soundz 

Combined Rehearsal 

2:30 – 3:45 p.m. 

5 

 

Shelley Soundz 

Combined Rehearsal 

2:15 – 3:30 p.m. 

6 

 

 

 

7 

 

 
 

 

8 

 

Retirement 

Open House 

4 – 6 p.m. 
 

11 

Shelley Soundz 

Combined Rehearsal 

2:30 – 3:45 p.m. 
 
 
 

 

 
ALL LIBRARY 

BOOKS ARE DUE 

12 

N.O.V.A. 
Graduation 
9:30 a.m. 

Shelley Soundz 

Combined Rehearsal 
2:15 – 3:30 p.m. 

PTA Board Meeting 

12:45 p.m. 
 

ALL LIBRARY 
BOOKS ARE DUE 

13 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALL LIBRARY 
BOOKS ARE DUE 

14 

Shelley Soundz  
Parent Performance 

5:30 p.m. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

ALL LIBRARY 
BOOKS ARE DUE   

15 

4th Grade 
Handcart Trek 

All 4th Grades attend 
8:00 a.m.–3:30 p.m. 

 

 

Service Club  
Party 

6-8:30 p.m. 
 

ALL LIBRARY 
BOOKS ARE DUE 

18 
 

19 

 
Mrs. Radulovich’s 
Class Program 

6:30 p.m. 

20 

5
th

 Grade 
 U.S. States Fair 

8:45–11:00 a.m. 
 

5
th

 Grade 

Talent Show 

12:45-2:15 

p.m.  

21 

3
rd

 Grade 

Trader Buck Day 

1-2:15 p.m. 
 

Spirit Night @ 

Chick-Fil-A 

5-8 p.m. 
 

6th Grade  
Rocket Launch 

5:30 p.m.  

22 
 

Dance Festival  

OEK & 1st-6th Grades Attend 

9:15 a.m.–3:30 p.m. 
Regular Kindergartens Attend 

9:15 a.m.-12:05 p.m. 

Performance  
9:45 a.m. 

 
5th Grade Field Trip 

Miller Park 
1-3 p.m. 

25 

 
 

NO SCHOOL 
 

MEMORIAL 
DAY!!! 

26   

Field Day 
OEK & 1st - 6th Grades attend 

9:15 a.m.–3:30 p.m. 
Regular Kindergartens Attend 

9:15 a.m.-12:05 p.m. 

6th Grade BBQ 
End of Year Party 

9:15 a.m.-2:15 p.m. 

Martin Park 

27 

4th-6th Grades 
Awards Assembly 

12:30 p.m. 
 

28 

 
Last Day of 
School for 

Kindergarten 
(regular schedule) 

 

29 

Last Day of 

School for 
1st – 6th Grades  

***** 

Students Attend 

8:00-9:30 a.m. 
Report Cards, 

Promotion Cards, and 
next year’s Track 

Assignments will be 
sent home. 


